
From: Fuller, Van <FullerCV@scdot.org>
To: mtoole2@sc.rr.commtoole2@sc.rr.com

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
CC: Colvin, Leland DColvinLD@scdot.org

Watson, ClemWatsonJC@scdot.org 
Steagall, ToddSteagallRT@scdot.org 
Nicholas, WendyNicholasWB@scdot.org 
Phillips, Alison R.PhillipsAR@scdot.org

Date: 12/17/2013 2:30:43 PM 
Subject: Hwy 602 SCDOT Project Information

Attachments: Attachment 1 - Bids Received.pdf 
Attachment 2 - Estimate Cover Sheet.pdf 
Attachment 3 - Change Order Summary.pdf

Representative Toole

The purpose of this email is to provide information you requested on the SCDOT project on 6.33 miles of SC Highway 
602 from S-168 to 1 mile west of SC Highway 6 in Lexington County.

The project was awarded in March 2010 for $20,637,261 and was substantially completed earlier this month. Cost
growth due to changes during construction amounted to $451,534.85 (within our project delivery goal of <10% cost 
growth over the duration of the project). The contractor is finishing final details and addressing/correcting noted 
inspection deficiencies before we conclude final contract closure items. The attachments specifically address the top 
5 bids on the project, the total projected cost of project, and details/cost of change orders.

Subject to any questions.

Respectfully,

van

Van Fuller
Deputy Secretary for Engineering
South Carolina Department of Transportation

email: fullercv@scdot.org 
Office: 803.737.7900 
Cell: 803.673.7279
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